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I am a restaurant/bar owner and support the passage of consumer direct wine ship legislation 

because I believe it will help my Maryland business. 

 

You can either sign up at http://mbbwl.org/restaurateur_petition.html or by faxing this form 

back to (443) 927-7908. 

 

Name Establishment Name 

  

Address City, State, ZIP 

  

Email Address Telephone Number 

  

RAM Member? Comments 

  


